
 
From: Conklin, Catherine (NE) <Catherine.Conklin@gdit.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 1:20 PM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; rutherfords@farmington-ct.org 
Subject: RE: Council Incomplete Letter for EM--AT&T-052-230106 (Westberg Drive) - Farmington 
 
Lisa, 
 
We are expanding our leased area and putting a raised equipment platform. We need to get a Structural 
Analysis done which will take approximately 3 months. I assume you would want a copy of the SA to 
continue review? 
 
The letter I sent stated 12 months extension because that is what I was told by my co-worker who left 
the company and I inherited his Connecticut sites. 
 
Can you advise what the normal process is for extension letters? 
 
Thank you 
 
Catherine Conklin 
Site Acquisition Specialist 

M   202-568-0437  
Catherine.Conklin@gdit.com 

2586 Industry Ln. Suite 100 

Norristown, PA 19403 
www.gdit.com 
 

 

 
From: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 12:27 PM 
To: Conklin, Catherine (NE) <Catherine.Conklin@gdit.com> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; rutherfords@farmington-ct.org 
Subject: FW: Council Incomplete Letter for EM--AT&T-052-230106 (Westberg Drive)  
 
  
 
Good Afternoon Catherine, 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council issued an incomplete on January 19, 2023 with a request to submit the 
documentation to make the filing complete by February 17, 2023 (see attached).  I am uncertain by your 
attached letter what you are asking of the Council.  Do you need a month extension to March 17, 2023 
to submit the requested documentation?  If you could please clarify, it would be greatly appreciated. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gdit.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLisa.Fontaine%40ct.gov%7C2a4ce61d5bd24cc3740408dafa49d099%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638097492213435971%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BL5vpNIHghVHxhfLH41ykzBxfnjxxUXc6%2Bhr%2Fl2XNe0%3D&reserved=0
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GDIT 
 

 

January 19, 2023 

  

 

 

Melanie A. Bachman, Executive Director  

Connecticut Siting Council  

10 Franklin Square   

New Britain, CT 06051  

 

Re:  EM-AT&T-052-230106 - New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (“AT&T”)  

1 Westerberg Drive, Farmington, CT   

 

Request for Extension 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

 

On January 19, 2023, the Siting Council acknowledged New Cingular Wireless’ request to 

modify its existing telecommunications facility at 1 Westerberg Drive, Farmington, CT was 

labeled incomplete.  

 

New Cingular Wireless will not complete the approved facility modifications by the deadline 

date, therefore, is requesting an extension of twelve (12) months to complete the work. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Very truly yours 
 

Catherine Conklin 
 

Catherine Conklin, Site Acquisition Specialist 

General Dynamics Wireless Services 

2586 Industry Lane, Suite 100 

Norristown, PA 19403 

(202) 568-0437 

catherine.conklin@gdit.com 
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